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Famous Quotes 

Silly is you in a natural state, and serious is something you 
have to do until you can get silly again.  

 ——— Mike Meyers ——— 

Weeding Time 

It is time we all started to think 
about keeping our properties free 
of weeds again. Call Lynne or Peg-
gy (their information is posted in 
the previous item). Thank you. 

HOA Meeting  

Our monthly HOA meeting is held each first Mon-
day of the month. Our next HOA meeting will be 
Monday May 5, 2025 at 6 pm at the clubhouse. 
You can help your neighbors and friends in our 
community by being involved and attending. See 
you there. 

Overnight Parking  

As a reminder, overnight street parking is not allowed. 
It could impede emergency vehicle access. 
 
Please use the overflow parking area as necessary. 

No Solicitors 

Carriage Manor does not allow soliciting in our commu-

nity. There is a sign posted at the entrance. If you are 

approached by people wanting to sell services or prod-

ucts contact the local sheriffs office.   530-538-7321  

Memorial Day BBQ 

Please join your neighbors for our annual 
Memorial Day Barbecue. Joe has con-
sented to be our chef. Hot dogs, hamburg-
ers, and condiments will be provided by 
the Board. Please bring your favorite pot-
luck dish to share. Dinner will start at 6:00 
p.m. 

Please RSVP to Lynne at 530-370-3562 
or Peggy at 530-415-2216 with the num-
ber of people attending. You are welcome 
to bring friends or relatives. We need to 
know how much food to buy.  

Clubhouse Library 

The library at the clubhouse continues to be an asset 

and used by our community but lately people have 

brought down boxes of books and placed them in front 

of the book shelves. It is great to have a good supply of 

books for people to borrow, however please refrain from 

donating books at this time. 
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